
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

Food and Garden Organics 
Kerbside Service – Community 
Pop Ups
Learn about the weird, wacky, and perhaps 
unexpected things that can go in your new 
FOGO bin with a sorting activity and chat 
with Councillors and Council staff about the 
many benefits of the new recycling stream.
•	Harrietville Bush Market  

 - Sunday, 9 April 2023
•	Bright’s Make It, Bake It, Grow It Market 

 - Saturday, 15 April 2023
•	Myrtleford Farmers Market
	 - Saturday, 22 April 2023
•	Mount Beauty Market  

 - Saturday, 6 May 2023

Annual Kerbside Pruning 
Collection Update
In previous years, we have offered an 
annual kerbside pruning collection in 
July/August to properties within main 
townships and urban areas. 
With the introduction of the Food 
Organics, Garden Organics (FOGO) 
kerbside collection from July 2023, this 
service will no longer take place. 
Those properties that would ordinarily be 
eligible for this service will soon receive 
a new 240L FOGO (green-lid) bin to 
dispose of pruning’s, noxious weeds, 
leaves, grass clippings and other green 
waste, and have it collected weekly.
Myrtleford, Mount Beauty and 
Porepunkah Transfer Stations will 
continue to run their usual free green 
waste weekends, with dates to be set.  

For further information or to have a chat 
about the upcoming service, you can 

contact Customer Service on 03 5755 0555 
or email info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au 


